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General Comment

The National Park Service (NPS) has reviewed the advanced notice of proposed rulemaking to establish a new control date in the interest of
controling future access to the commercial wreckfish sector of the sanpper-grouper fishery operating in the exclusive economic zone of the
South Atlantic.

A review was conducted of the proposed rule on August 25, 2011. Based on the information provided, the proposed rule will not have any
adverse affects to NPS resources.

Thank you for including the NPS in your review.
Steven M Wright

National Park Service
Southeast Regional Office
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